
 
Incorporation Process 

Update 4 

 

 

Date:  December 6, 2024  

Issues:  Incorporation Petition Hearing at the Eau Claire County Circuit Court 

 

Next Steps: We are awaiting a hearing date from the Eau Claire Circuit Court. Further 
preparation for the incorporation petition case will continue as appropriate once a 
date is set.  

The City of Eau Claire has filed with the Eau Claire Circuit Court as a party in interest 
to oppose the incorporation petition.  

 

Actions: NA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Submitted: Janelle Henning, Town Administrator  


